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Updates: 

• Basketball senior nights Girl's basketball- 7 pm Feb 12th boys-Feb 9th girls basketball playoff 

today at rock ridge 

• William Foldesi going to state for Nordic ski 

• Theater auditions are coming up for the outsiders was this week Feb 26th and 27th 

• 8th grade graduate orientation March 5th 5-7 pm 

• Registration for new year opens March 1st to March 25th 

• Class meetings are beginning next week- juniors Tuesday March 5th Sophomores Wednesday 

March 6th Freshman Friday March 8th 

• Robotics are going to the Lake Superior reginal at the DECC Friday and Saturday competition 

• Spring conferences are concluded, this time we used the open cafeteria to gain more easy access 

and heard great feedback form parents and staff 

• 8th graders at Lincon Park got materials handed out. 

CLUBS/ETC 

• BSA- Black history month, assembly, wild’n out, African American national anthem, history 

figures fashion show, major attrition dance team, a micro aggressions skit.  

• BSA door decor, BSA pottery night, BSA decorations and spirit week  

• Golds is working on Friday's student vs staff basketball game, there was a incentive, phone 

referrals there making a handmade trophy. 

• Rotary club decides on equipment for science, gathering information what is needed 

• At the career center, there was a college readiness construct on Wednesday for sophomores they 

chose either that for fond du lac fair. 

• The multicultural room is finally available to start moving things in 

• The bathrooms on the third floor have been opened again, there was construction now there is 

concrete walls, seems like students like this 

• Student yearbook is almost done, not much participation through emails for photo though. 

• Dash is working on more planning for the 8th grade ready program in the summer three week and 

get credit for it they also have a youth in action presentation board working on great stuff 

including trying to make the attendance recovery better system available for tutors 

• Cocoa and cram were a great accuses that we had on Jan 17th for finals the link crew and teachers 

had volunteered to study and make hot cocoa 

• NHS tutoring for Mikles win 

• The criterion is back again Newpaper for the school highlighting students' thoughts 

• ASL club has started again new and improved no longer virtual provide time, deaf history culture 

and language 

• Mr. Nissin taking the plunge on Feb 17th Denfeld key club raised money for the special Olympics 



Concern: The doors at Denfeld for safety concerns, whereas the doors open outwards unable to barricade 


